NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON
PROPOSED BUDGET FOR YEAR 2024

Angelina County Commissioners will hold a public hearing at
10:00 A.M. on Tuesday, September 26, 2023 at the Angelina
County Courthouse Annex, 606 East Lufkin Avenue, Lufkin,

Texas.

At this hearing, Angelina County Commissioners will consider
and accept public comment on the proposed budget for the year
2024. At the close of this public hearing, Angelina County
Commissioners will consider adoption of the proposed 2024
budget.

The proposed budget for the year 2024 is on file with the Office
of the Angelina County Clerk and may be viewed on the Angelina
County website, at www.angelinacounty.net.

The public is also notified of the following: This budget will raise
more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $2,715,450 or
12.52%, and of that amount $590,230.00 is tax revenue to be
raised from new property added to the tax roll this year.

The public is further notified that the proposed property tax rate
in the budget is $0.429041 per $100.00 valuation. This rate is
$0.001921 more than last year’s tax rate of 0.427120 per $100.00
valuation.

Public input is welcome at this hearing.



